Congressman Mike Doyle
270 Cannon HOB
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Doyle,
I am writing to ask that you support the re-introduction and passage of the Break the Cycle of Violence Act, which would establish a national strategy to address the gun violence crisis and commit significant funds to community gun violence prevention programs.

Gun violence in the USA disproportionately impacts communities of color. It was the leading cause of death for black men and boys aged 15-34 in 2018. The COVID-19 pandemic has only increased the prevalence of firearm violence since then.

Research indicates that long-term, adequately funded, evidence-based projects tailored towards specific social, economic and cultural contexts, and working in partnership with the affected communities, can achieve sustained reductions in firearm violence. You can make a difference on the crisis of gun violence by supporting the Break the Cycle of Violence Act.

Sincerely,

